
                      APPROVED 3/27/18  
                                                                              Minutes 

                     BUDGET SUBCOMMITTEE 
                                                            February 27, 2018 
                                                               @ 3:00 p.m. 

 

 
Call to Order  
Chairman Fennell called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m.  
 
Approval of Minutes 
A motion to approve the minutes of January 23, 2018 was made by Mr. Salzer and seconded  
by Mr. Baietto.  The motion carried. 
     
Informational Items/Reports/Other Minutes/Updates   

• Monthly Financial Report 
Mr. Brunner advised that the Financial Report reflects data through November 30, 2017.  He stated 
that revenues in all funds are up 4% as compared to the previous year; expenses in all funds are down 
3% compared to 2016 figures.  He commented that as of November 30th, the budget was showing a 
surplus of $53,000.00. 
 
Mr. Brunner advised that Heddington Oaks revenues are down 14% and expenses are down 5% as 
compared to last year.  He also noted that receivables are increasing. 
     
Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourned by Chairman Fennell at 3:03 p.m. 
 
Recorded & Transcribed by:  Jan Kleffman 
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